
 

   

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Home learning 14th March 2025 

 

Home learning tasks: 
What a busy week… the children had a fantastic time learning all about where fruits 

come from in our Geography topic. Asda man visited us in class 1 and all of the children 

were brave and tried lots of different fruits; dragon fruit, passionfruit, avocado and 

pomegranate. 

In maths, we are extending our learning on multiplication and Year 2 have begun looking 

at arrays and how to read them. Year 1 have been practising counting and recognising 

multiples of 2, 5 and 10. In English, the children came up with some amazing new ideas for 

LRRH to defeat the wolf at Granny’s house, from smelly onions to make him cry and holly 

to prickle his feet to covering him in sticky jam so he gets chased off by hungry birds. 

I am very much looking forward to reading their finished stories.  

 

Reading.  

Year 1 
Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 

during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 

phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 

read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 

guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 

book. 
 

*** For all children: regular reading and signing of the reading record by an 

adult earns your child a reward. If they read 10 times with their book signed, 

they get a sticker; 5 stickers and they get a reading prize! *** 

 

NEW Projects: 
 

The making one! 
We have been learning all about different foods and where our foods come 

from. Can you design a healthy, balanced meal for dinner at home, help to 

make it then send in an image of what you have made to share and 

celebrate with the class. 

 

The English one.  



 

   

 

There are lots of fairy tales that have been shared over the years. Pick your 

favourite then using the book template (given out on TUESDAY 4th) can you 

write the story for yourself. There is space for drawings on each page as well 

as the writing.  

Try your best and remember what your writing NEEDS - capital 

letters, full stops and finger spaces and what it has to DO -make 

sense. 
 

The ‘If you have a computer’ one. 
In computing, we have been learning how to create pictures (we use 

sketchpad) such as rockets including inserting shapes, filing the shapes with 

colour and adding labels.  

Can you make a picture at home on the computer. I don’t mind what the 

picture is of, it could be an animal, new fairy tale character or just something 

from your imagination. I would like you to practice the skills you have learnt in 

class then bring (or send) the pictures in to show and celebrate. 

 


